UNION #39 SCHOOL BOARD Black River High School Middle School Has an Immediate Opening

The Union #39 School Board seeks a Ludlow Town resident interested in serving as a member of our union school board. The term of this position will be until Town Meeting Election Day held on Tuesday, March 6, 2018. The Board meets regularly, the first Wednesday of each month at 6:00 p.m. and others as necessary. Members may fulfill additional responsibilities including board committees.

Please submit a letter of interest to the Two Rivers
Supervisory Union Board to:
Meg Alison Powden, TRSU Superintendent of Schools
609 VT Route 103 South, Ludlow, Vermont 05149